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Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

93.5% 100% 93.8% 97.5% 97.8% 91.1% 94.6% 

 

 

Today we say goodbye to our wonderful Year 6 pupils as they take the next step to High School.  

We will miss you, but know it’s your time to fly, discover new talents and become the person you 

dream to be. Believe in yourselves, because we all do!  You can achieve ANYTHING! 

Have a lovely summer!  

School re-opens on Wednesday 3rd September. We look forward to welcoming      

back all our other children then.  



 

 

 

Congratulations to: 

 Incredible Dancers; Maisy and Logan (Stars of the Week from       
Abigail Barlow Dance Academy). 

 Football and Rugby Heroes; Arslan (Defender of the Day medal from 
Crosfields AFLFC), Jude (Season Participation trophy from Rangers 
U7’s JFC) and Mya, who was presented with a Tournament Winners 
trophy. 

 Super Swimmer; Logan, who was presented with a variety of     
medals from a swimming gala with Warrington Warriors. 

 Outstanding Gymnasts; Asher, who received a participation          
certificate for the Summer Display at Penketh Gymnastics Club and 
Daisy, who received medals and a trophy from The Severn              
Invitational 2025 gymnastics event.  

 Kristy and Viaan, who were both awarded Kumon Advanced        
Student certificates for Maths and English. 

 Viaan, who was presented with a red belt in Karate. 

 Hayden, who has completed 21 Junior Parkruns and has been 
awarded a special wristband. 

 

 



 

 

Congratulations to the children who achieved 100% attendance at school in this          

academic year. Well done to Katie, Emily, Dennis, Ruby,   Alison, Oliver, Seb, Maisy, Alice, 

William & Emma. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our Year 6 football team who won the WPAT Cup on Monday     

evening in a tournament at Bruche Primary School. A fitting end to a brilliant year! 


